
 
 

 
 

 
 

INFORMATION ITEM #25-04 
 
 

TO:​ ​ ​ Board of Education 
 
FROM:​ ​ ​ Dr. Matt Maxwell 
 
DATE:​ ​ ​ August 18, 2025 
 
SUBJECT:​ Freedom of Information Requests 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
​  

We received 2 Freedom of Information Requests this month. Please see the attached request and 
response. 
 

 
 


